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       Division of Social Sciences   Office of the Dean 

 

September 15, 2017  

  Richa Biswas  

 Research Associate  

 Kazi Nazrul University, Asansol, West Bengal, India  

  

  

Dear Richa Biswas,  

I am very pleased to report that your proposal has been accepted for presentation at our upcoming conference, 

“Sustaining Diverse and Inclusive Communities.”  The conference will be held on the Queens College-CUNY campus on 

November 13-14, 2017.  Accompanying your acceptance is an $1,100 travel award to help defray expenses related to 

your participation in our conference.  Information about the award, our reimbursement policies, and the conference will 

be forthcoming on our website, http://mellondiversity.qc.cuny.edu/.    

We look forward to welcoming you to our campus and conference later this fall.  In the meantime, please do not 

hesitate to contact me or my office manager, Carol Douglas, should anything come up.  

Yours truly,  

 

Michael Wolfe, Ph.D. Dean of Faculty   

 

 

cc:  Carol Douglas 


